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Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are excited to be trialling a resource entitled, ‘What can Liverpool’s Buildings tell us 
about the city’s links with the British Empire? 

The main objectives are: 

• To allow pupils to develop an age and key stage appropriate knowledge 
and understanding of the concept of empire 

• To introduce pupils to the impact of the British Empire on Britain 

• To support pupils to make links between the growth of Liverpool and the British 
Empire 

• To allow pupils to explore the impact that the British Empire had had on Liverpool, 
which is still evident in its buildings and monuments today 

The children have had a pre- lesson this week and after the half term break, they will be 
taught through a virtual tour, ‘We need to walk about Empire’.  

We have attached the route map and trail script so that parents and carers have the 
opportunity to take their child on the walk themselves (in half term or any available time you 
might have over the next few months). This could really help your child to connect with the 
topic and fully immerse themselves in it. 

Please don’t worry if you cannot do the trail as everything will be covered virtually in school 
after half term. However, if you do, then it would be fantastic to get feedback and see any 
photographs that you might take.  

These can be sent to website.gcp@schools.sefton.gov.uk and please state that you give 
permission for any photographs to be published on our website or social media.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Year 6 Teachers 
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